
 
 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saturday, 11th December, 2021                                                                  SWS/ACD/2021-22/34 
 
Dear Parent 

 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders School! 
 

 

This is to inform you that the Punjab Government has declared a holiday on the occasion of 
Bhai Jaita Ji’s Birthday on Monday, 13th December 2021. 

 

School will remain closed for all the students of Classes UKG to Class 10. 
 

 

 
Warm Regards 

 

 
 
 
Poonamjit Kaur 
Principal 


